
Staffing Position at: Trochu Valley School
Type of Position: 0.92 Educational Assistant

Trochu Valley School, a member of Golden Hills School Division, invites those interested in working
collaboratively within our Inclusive Education Team, to apply for a 0.92 FTE Educational Assistant
position, beginning January 17th and lasting until March 13th, 2024.

The successful applicant will be working directly to support a student with a temporary visual impairment
to help facilitate their academic programming.

The successful applicant will work both collaboratively and independently under the guidance of assigned
teachers. Effective communication with teachers and staff and flexibility will be a critical component of the
position. Experience with early childhood education and development and experience working in a school
setting is an asset.

If interested please submit a resume and appropriate documentation with references to the undersigned
no later than Monday, January 15th 2024 at 9:00 am.  Only those shortlisted will be contacted. 
Thank you for your interest.

Jody Lammle
Principal
Trochu Valley School
jody.lammle@ghsd75.ca
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